
 
 

 

Can you please send your Prayer Requests to Kay Murchie.  Kay’s email 
address is—kay.murchie@bigpond.com.au 

If you are not on PrayNet and would like to be, please contact Kay  

Home phone—3425 2379 

Mobile—0407 021 924 

Email—kay.murchie@bigpond.com 

       Please keep OCTOBER 29th free for our annual 

   BUSH DANCE 

         All proceeds from this go to help Mik Henzell at  

                  Casa Segura Orphanage in Bolivia 

         Music by STONE THE CROWS 

 More details to follow 

 

 Don’t let your worries get the best of you: 

 Remember, Moses started out as a basket case! 

 

Got something you think should be included in the weekly newsletter? 

Get it to Maria by Thursday 5pm at m_m_m_2@hotmail.com or SMS 
0438897279 
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We are a warm & welcoming church who 
LOVE Jesus, LOVE each other and 

LOVE Dayboro District 
 

Dayboro Uniting Church 
8.30am 

Mt Mee Community Church 
4pm 

 
 



 

From the Church Council………...From the Church Council………...From the Church Council………...From the Church Council………... 
The Church Council would like to thank the congregation for the overwhelming support 
over the past three months.  We would especially like to thank Danny and his team of lay 
preachers, each of whom spent time and effort to prepare and deliver meaningful and 
relevant sermons.  This team kept our worship services vibrant and focused as the proc-
ess of seeking a new pastor was undertaken.   

We also wish to thank our selection committee, Maria, Bev, Don, Mike and Glyn, and the 
presbytery minister, John Ruhle.  As ‘stand in' for Don at the last meeting, I know how 
seriously this committee considered the match between the position description and the 
written application submitted.  Danny was asked to respond to deep and difficult ques-
tions during his interview.  

Finally, the Council wishes to congratulate Danny.  We are lucky to now have a pastor 
with 20 years experience in ministry.  Last Sunday, the unanimous vote of the bigger 
than normal congregation to accept Danny as pastor is a clear indication that the Congre-
gation shares the confidence of the Church Council that we will move forward ‘together 
on the way’. Thanks be to God.                                                            Ann Turner 

MINISTRY AT DAYBORO UNITING CHURCH AUGUST 2016 

Communion Set up and Distribution for August: Glyn and Margaret Breeze 

 Next Ladies Luncheon: 9th August at 11.30am at Rendezvous 
Numbers to Ann today please, if possible, Monday morning by the LATEST!!!!  
Have you thought about inviting a friend to come with you?  Friends are welcome.  They 
don’t have to be church members. 

 

DATE MESSAGE Scripture Reading Intercessions 

7th Chris Marr Ann Turner Dan Nugent 

14th Heather Lye Liz Ogston Bill Turner 

21st Rev Col Howard Kay Murchie Robin Inglis 

28th Danny Nugent Brian Crane Paul Inglis 

 
 
 
Dayboro Uniting Church 
 
Tuesday 9.30am  mainly music 
       
Tuesday 7.30pm  NO BIBLE STUDY THIS  WEEK—  CENSUS-9/8/16 
    NO BIBLE  STUDY –16/8/16  
 
Thursday 1pm  Card Sharps 
 
Thursday 7pm  Band Practice See Ian 
 
Friday 10am   Conversation Club @ Jack’s Place 
    
 
Contacts: 
mainly music   Paul Inglis 3425 3220     
    psinglis@westnet.com.au 
Card Sharps   Norma Butler  3425 1343 
Casa Segura Card Group allan.kilby@gmail.com 
Bible Study   dannynugent7@bigpond.com 
Conversation Club  dayboroconversationclub@gmail.com 
   
Chair Church Council Carolyn Nugent 
    carolynnugent7@bigpond.com 
Treasurer   Jenny Brown 0400 720 298—new contact number 
Council Secretary  Ann Turner  0410 328 701 
Sunday Space  Lorraine Perry 
    0410 525 267    
 
Church enquiries  Please refer all enquiries to the Church Secretary through the 
    gmail account below (new email goes directly to the Church 
    Secretary) or Phone 0410 328 701 
 
New Email address for Dayboro Uniting Church: 
 
    dayborounitingchurch@gmail.com  
 


